
From: Alan Armstrong - Strongwork Architecture [mailto:alan@strongworkarchitecture.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 10:05 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: [User Approved] CC 2035 Testimony 
 
Hello, 
 
I fully support the bird friendly building guidelines included in the draft CC 2035 plan. 
 
Please include in the final. 
 
Thanks, Alan 
 
--  
Alan Armstrong, AIA, CSBA 
STRONGWORK ARCHITECTURE, LLC   
t 503 442 6786 
www.strongworkarchitecture.com 
 
 


